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Friday 23rd June 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Class Teachers for Academic Year 2023/24 
 
Today your child will have been told which class teacher/s they will have next year.  We have announced it 
earlier than in previous years so we have more opportunities to build positive and strong relationships 
between the particular members of staff and children within that class.  It also gives us more time to 
handover important information to ensure a smooth transition so we can hit the ground running in 
September. 
 
Below you will see the teacher who will receive the present classes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The teachers in Y3 next year are:   Mrs Charlesworth – Y3JC 
       Mrs Pickles and Mrs Wing – Y3P/W 

Miss Bartlett - Y3BB 
 

Our year 2 children will be informed of which teacher/s they will have next year on Monday 26th June, and 
will be given a welcome pack from Nether Green Junior School. 
 

Staffing changes 
 
At the end of this academic year we will say goodbye to some of our staff.  Miss Hilton is leaving to move to 
a school in Manchester and Miss Dowd is seeking new opportunities in a different context and capacity. 
One of our year 3 teaching assistants, Miss Stewart, will also be leaving us in July and is moving back to 
London to spend more time with her family.  We thank all the staff who are leaving for their hard work at 
Nether Green Junior School and wish them all the best in their new jobs.  
 
We will welcome two experienced teachers to our team, Miss Hopkins and Mr Earl, who will start officially in 
September and will be part of our handover next week and our transition day on the 13th July.  To 
strengthen our lunch time provision, we have appointed two play workers - Ms Fox-Exelby and Ms 
Bordiuzha.  We wish all our new starters a warm welcome to our school.  
 

Present class  Next year’s class teacher/s Name of new class  

Y3 BB Mr Hancock  Y4 TH 

Y3 JC Miss Hopkins Y4 JH 

Y3 PH Miss Hawkins  Y4 NH 

Y4 WL Mr Lomas      Y5 KL 

Y4 NH Mr Earl Y5 JE 

Y4 FH Mrs Neal    Y5 LN 

Y5 TH Mrs Mellor / Mrs Kirby   Y6 M/K 

Y5 LN Mrs Handley Y6 AH 

Y5 MD Miss Riley    Y6 GR 



 

 

As mentioned in our newsletter a couple of weeks ago, we have appointed two Assistant Headteachers this 
term, ready to begin their new roles in September.  Mrs Charlesworth will be leading Teaching & Learning 
across the school, as well as supporting Early Career Teachers and School Centred Initial Teacher 
Training students.  Ms Musgrove, who will start in September, will lead Personal Development and will be 
our new SENDCo. Ms Musgrove and Mrs Longbottom are already liaising to ensure there is a smooth and 
thorough handover. 
 
As part of our new leadership structure, we have appointed two phase leaders who will begin their new 
roles in September.  Mr Hancock with be our phase leader for years 3 and 4.  Mrs Handley will be our 
phase leader for years 5 and 6.   I have also attached our new leadership structure for 2023 / 2024. 
 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to wish our Y6 pupils all the best at secondary school as they 
move on to the next stage of their education.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Allen 
Headteacher 

 


